
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

11
th

 January 2019 

 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school everyone! 

 

It was lovely to see all the children on Tuesday. We began our week with 

worship, introducing our new Christian value for the term – PERSEVERANCE.  

 

Pentagon began work on installing the play equipment this week and we are 

hoping that it will be completed in the next few weeks. We thought an 

opening ceremony might be in order; details to follow. 

 

Our visit to the Substation was absolutely fantastic!  Ask the children to tell 

you all about it. 

 

Rev David will be conducting worship in Church next Wednesday at 2.55pm. 

Please do come along and join us if you can. 

 

A list of diary dates for this half-term is attached.   

 

Hope you have an exciting weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

 

 



Dates for next week include: 

 

 Tuesday  15th January  - Front Row Music Lessons 

-     Class 2  Swimming Lessons 

 Wednesday  16th January  - WORSHIP in Church at 3pm 

 Friday 18th January  -       Substation Visit 

 Sunday 20th January   - Family Service at St Christopher’s  

 

 

 


